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Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms.Walli:

Re: Cost Allocation Study related to Suite Metering
OEB Direction in EB-2009-0139

On page 29 of its Decision dated April 9, 2010 the OEB directed THESL to file, as part of its
next cost of service application but in any event, no later than six months from April 9,
2010, a cost allocation study related to THESL's provision of suite metering services.

THESL has recently completed an RFP for the provision of services to develop a cost
allocation study related to suite metering in its service territory. The study is expected to
be completed by the end of December 2010. THESL requests an extension to the filing
deadline and proposes to file the study in early 2011.

Yours truly,

\

A. Winn
Manager
Regulatory Applications & Compliance
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cc: J. Mark Rodger, Counsel for 11IESL, by electronic mail only
Intervenors of Record for EB-2009-o139. by electronic mail only




